
Greetings,

I sincerely hope the subcommittee votes against eliminating DOGAMI from the budget. I have worked in Oregon for over 20 years 
as consulting geologist and, currently, as an engineering geology for an Oregon state agency. The thought of not having access to 
data provided by DOGAMI is alarming and concerning. The thought of not having any NEW data generated by DOGAMI is even 
more alarming and concerning. We live in an extremely active landscape, from a geological perspective. Having access to LiDAR 
data and geohazard mapping by DOGAMI is essential to what I do: providing analysis and recommendations on infrastructures 
projects in Oregon. Human health and the environment benefit from the data provided by DOGAMI, and I hope this continues.

Please reconsider eliminating DOGAMI.

Regards,
Brian McNamara, RG, CEG
1280 NE Burnside Ave
Bend, OR 97701


